Minutes of Unit 206 Annual Meeting December 10, 2022

In attendance — Iris Abelson, John Felker, Margie Moses, Sue Shramko, Doug Cart, Leigh Broadway, Jan
Alexander Board Members plus 53 Club Members

1. Reading of the November 2022 Minutes was waived. The Minutes were approved unanimously.

2. The Nominating Committee consisting of Margie Moses, Stephanie Felker and Anne Donnovin
nominated Bruce Antman and Jim LaFevor to become members of the Board of Directors to replace
the two members rotating off the Board. These nominees were seconded by Sandy Cervantis and
were approved unanimously by all attendees.

3. Myra Tatum, Treasurer, not in attendance, submitted her report. Overall, the club continues to
operate at a loss and the implementation of increased table fees and an annual membership fee
are in place.

4. Winnell Goodner provided copies of the 2023 Membership Directory. Using the updated directory
information, members who have not been playing at the club for some time will be contacted to
see what can be done to entice them back to improve the revenue stream.

5. lIris Abelson recognized all existing Board Members, Club Manager and all the people that volunteer
their time to be in charge of the various activities, projects, providers of food, snacks, supplies,
party planners, club decorations, Ambassadors, Library, Alert Newsletter, exterior grounds, web
site and any other need the club may have. There’s always someone willing to step up to help keep
our bridge center operational. Many thanks to all who answer the call.



